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On 8 July 2024, an effort to continue to improve blue swimming crab management, especially in the 

Southeast Sulawesi region which has the potential for crab fisheries in FMA 714, APRI held a meeting 

in collaboration with the Southeast Sulawesi Provincial Marine and Fisheries Agency in the city of 

Kendari. 

This meeting was attended by several heads of city and regional departments who came directly as 

well as other government agencies who also play a role in this crab commodity, such as the Marine 

and Fishery Products Quality Control and Supervision Agency (BPPMHKP), Halu Oleo University 

Academics, Polytechnics, Business Actors, Mini Plant Representative. 

This meeting also discussed the action plan for crab management in Southeast Sulawesi Province 

which was prepared based on input from stakeholders who attended the crab management meeting 

in Southeast Sulawesi Province. 

 


